
INVITATION TO BID FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF CALDWELL STATION 
CREEK GREENWAY 

CORNELIUS, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

The Town of Cornelius is seeking qualified contractors to provide construction services for the 
Caldwell Station Creek Greenway project.  Details are available at www.cornelius.org. The 
complete bid package is available now from ARC Document Solutions located at 800 Clanton 
St. Suite S Charlotte, NC 28217. 
 
There is no pre-bid meeting requirement.  The bid opening will be held on December 23, 2015 
at 10:00 AM in room 204 of the Cornelius Town Hall. 
 
The Town of Cornelius reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
John S. DeKemper 
Assistant Director 
Cornelius PARC Department 
21445 Catawba Avenue 
Cornelius, NC 28031 
 
P:  704.892.6031 ext. 164 
C:  704.621.7560 
www.cornelius.org/parc 
 

http://www.cornelius.org/
http://www.cornelius.org/parc

